

AGAINST THE TIDE

"You rule the raging sea; when its waves rise, you calm them" ~Psalm 89;9

June 25, 2025

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of *LifeGuard* we would like to thank you for considering sponsorship of the **14th annual Southwest Catholic Youth Conference**. Guests this year include **Thomas Muglia, Dana Catherine, Fr. Carl Wertin, Bishop Berg**, and **Bishop Wall**. This annual event is funded entirely through donor support, so we are hoping we can count on your help.

Countless youth return year after year to draw inspiration and strength from SWCYC. Their feedback tells us what a huge positive impact the conference has had on their lives and urges us to keep the event going. For many, their only hope of attending comes from the support of scholarships and donor funding, making this conference affordable for all. LifeGuard resolves to keep the cost low in order to encourage attendance, but at the same time spends a great deal of money to bring in top quality speakers and musicians from around the country.

With your generous support we can reach out to hundreds of Catholic youth ages 13 and up, to empower them not only with the gift of the Catholic faith, but also with the message of chastity and respect for the human person. If you would like to see a bit of this event from past years, please visit our website at *lifeguardlaplata.org* to hear what the youth themselves have to say about this life changing day.

Thank you in advance for your generous support! Please help us to spread the word. None of this would be possible without you!

Blessings,

Martha Sandner - Executive Director

Martha Sandry

970-385-8451

<u>lifeguarddurango@gmail.com</u> www.lifeguardlaplata.org

Facebook - swcyc_lifeguarddgo YouTube - LifeGuardDGO